

Judith F. Wortkoetter, P.E. County Engineer Land Development Division (864) 467-4610

## **MEMORANDUM**

DATE:

November 14, 2012

TO:

Land Development staff, All CEPSCI's, All Engineers

FROM:

Judith F. Wortkoetter, P.E. (County Engineer)

SUBJECT:

SCDHEC 2013 Construction General Permit Informational Sessions

Cancelled

The SCDHEC informational session regarding the new General Construction Permit (GCP), scheduled Monday, November 19<sup>th</sup>, has been cancelled. The effective date for the new GCP is still January 1, 2013. We will inform you of any new informational sessions scheduled; SCDHEC plans to reschedule these sessions in December and/or January.